
	
	
	
September, 2017 
 
To the Neighbors of 70 Anderson Street, 
 
Hello from Barrett Made!  We are preparing to begin the construction of a new multi-family residence in 
your neighborhood. This project is expected to run approximately 9 months from start to finish.   
 
Starting in November we will begin the initial clearing of the site, which will include the demolition of the 
existing structures on the property and excavation for the new proposed residential units.  Please know that 
it is our intention to be respectful of your road and neighborhood at all times during construction.  If there is 
a need for us to encroach on your property during this process, we will make contact with you prior to 
inform you of a scope and timeline. 
 
If during the construction process you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact our 
project manager, Bruce Hourigan via email at bruce.hourigan@barrettmade.com or feel free to call our 
office at (207) 210-4421. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

 
Rob Barrett 
Owner, Barrett Made 
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